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Port Credit Heritage Conservation District Subcommittee                                         2022/03/07 
  
 
 

REPORT 2- 2022 

To: CHAIR AND MEMBERS OF GENERAL COMMITTEE 

 

The Port Credit Heritage Conservation District Subcommittee presents its second report for 

2022 and recommends: 

 

 

PCHCD-0003-2022 

The proposed signage conforms with Port Credit Heritage Conservation District Plan and the application 

should be approved with the following conditions: 

1. That all signage attached to the building must be done on the mortar and not the brick; and 

2. All signage is temporary and not exceed the length of the permit for up to four years. 

(PCHCD-0003-2022) 

 

PCHCD-0004-2022 

That the request to underpin and install two new two windows at 27 Mississauga Road South, as per the 

memorandum from John Dunlop, Manager of Heritage Planning & Indigenous Relations, dated February 

24, 2022, be approved. 

(PCHCD-0004-2022) 

 

PCHCD-0005-2022 

That the request to install a door at 63 Port Street West, as per the memorandum from John Dunlop, 

Manager of Heritage Planning & Indigenous Relations, dated January 26, 2022, be approved. 

(PCHCD-0005-2022) 
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